

It's Thanksgiving Time. Come eat dinner with us Nov 19

# Akela's Announcements



# **Cub Scout Pack 99**

#### ANNUAL BSA FOOD DRIVE . . .

It's that time again; the Annual BSA Food Drive. This one fills the coffers at the Mosheim Food Bank for distribution to our local friends, neighbors and family in need. The scouts will be distributing bags Saturday November 12 and retrieving them the next week, Saturday, November 19.

Both days we will need as much parental help as we can muster. Getting the bags out, and if at all possible, the same helpers to retrieve the filled bags the following week. It simplifies so much if the same people, Scout and Adult, retrieve the bags they put out. This way you know where you put the empty bags and where to look for the filled

This event is a joint project with both Boy Scouts and

Cub Scouts participating.

This year is another lean year for some of our neighbors, so we need to help out as much as we can. You never know when you may the one who needs help.



Lets see if we can beat last year's total . . .

## **ANNUAL POPCORN SALES**

The Nolachuckey District Popcorn Fund Raiser is winding down. The popcorn ordered will be delivered to the pack on November 11, Veterans Day. If you took any orders, please pick up the corn Friday after school at the scout building.

Please do your best to get it delivered to the people whom ordered it and get the money collected as soon as possible so we can get it turned in to the council. The sooner we can get it all collected and turned in to the council the quicker we can get the individual scouts'

portion distributed to each scout. This is coming a little later than last year so we will not have it in time to distribute at our Thanksgiving Dinner as we did last year.

We will get it to the scouts as soon as we possibly can.







## Cub Scout Pack 99

Scout Building School Street Mosheim, TN 37818

Phone: 423-278-8823 - Gerry or 423-470-3759 - Lawrence 423-620-1302 Jill or Sean Collins Email: scoutpack99@soundtrax.net

Character Development, Citizenship Training & Personal Fitness.

# Mosheim Cub Pack 99 Leaders

- Cubmaster Marcia Mullins, Phone: 423-278-8970
- Tiger Cubs Juanita Hicks, Phone: 423-470-6576
   Email: juanita@mosheimscouts.com
- Wolf/Bear Gerry Noblot, Phone: 423-278-8823
   Email: gerry@mosheimscouts.com
   Lawrence Pitts, Phone: 423-470-3759
   Email: lawrence@mosheimscouts.com
   Jill Collins, Phone: 423-620-1302

Email: jill@mosheimscouts.com

• Webelos I - Robert Franklin, Phone: 423-470-2749

Email: robert@mosheimscouts.com

Tim & Melody Ferrell, Phone: 239-340-5954/423-278-2869

Email: melody@mosheimscouts.com

Webelos II - Tammy Jarnigan, Phone: 423-329-2109, text only

Email: tammy@mosheimscouts.com Sherry Cutshall, Phone: 423-552-0771 Email: sherry@mosheimscouts.com

#### Visit us Online at:

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Mosheim-Pack-99-Cub-Scouts/122895644422461 Or go to www.soundtrax.net and click on: "Mosheim Pack 99 Cub Scouts"

Or visit: www.mosheimscouts.com

#### MANY THANKS TO THE FIRE DEPARTMENT

We gave a Photo book filled with photos of some of the activities we have participated in over the past couple of years to our sponsors, Mosheim Volunteer Fire Department, during our Halloween Party. The Firefighters took all of the scouts and their siblings who were interested through the fire safety trailer, during the Halloween Party. We want to thank the firefighters for so many of the events that we would not be able to attend without their generous support.





## **NEW PHOTOS ARE UP ON OUR WEBSITE**

Our new website is live and providing the public our information  $24 \times 7$ . Our calendar is finally getting posted, as information is available and or changes it will be updated here, so check it prior to departing on our adventures, http://www.mosheimscouts.com/calendar/2011-11.htm

Newsletters, this one included are available online in the event yours is lost or you did not get the new one. Go to . . . http://www.mosheimscouts.com/news/news.htm browse to the one you are seeking in the list and click.

Photos of past events and follow-up information is also available. Visit the photo galleries at http://www.mosheimscouts.com/photo\_gallery/photo\_gallery.htm

All of the current leaders contact information is available, phone numbers, email addresses etc. remember that 'this domain' website name' means to replace with @mosheimscouts.com the



Visit us at www.mosheimscouts.com

inconvenience is to foil spammers, hopefully this will help keep mail from getting lost.

Check it out and let us know what you think, and any improvements you would like to see implemented.